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  Pro Stock Drag Racing of the 1970s Photo Archive
Howard V. Koby,2005 Howard V. Koby. Popular
drivers like Dandy Dick Landy, Bill Grumpy
Jenkins, Ronnie Sox, Bob Glidden, Wally Booth,
Wayne Gapp, Warren Johnson, Dyno Don Nicholson,
Lee Hunter, Scott Shafiroff, Brad Yuill, Richie
Zul, and many more are all showcased in drag race
action in this door-slammer pictorial. A must for
hardcore Pro Stock fans!
  Door Slammers Dave Morgan,1993-12-01
  Chevy-Powered Drag Racing Lou Hart,2010-11-15
For more than half a century, Chevrolet has served
noticed down the quarter-mile with dominating
record-setting performances from nitro-fed Top
Fuel Dragsters and Funny Cars to heavy-metal door
slammers. The list of Chevrolet's quarter-mile
legends include the likes of Harold Ramsey in his
Chevy-powered dragster that earned him the first
NHRA Top Eliminator title at the 1959 U.S.
Nationals, Bill “Grumpy” Jenkins, Dick Harrell,
Dyno Don Nicholson, Jim Bucher, Lee Shepherd,
Jungle Jim Liberman, Warren Johnson, John Peter's
Freight Train, Clare Sanders, Dave Stickler, Wally
Booth, Paul Bevins and legions of others!
  Hubert Platt Allen Platt,2019-05-15 Webster's
Dictionary lists the term showman as a notably
spectacular, dramatic, or effective performer. In
the art of drag racing, Hubert Platt checked all
boxes. Known as the Georgia Shaker, Platt cut his
motoring teeth on the long straightaways and
twisty back roads of South Carolina while
bootlegging moonshine. After a run-in with the law
in 1958, Platt transferred his driving skills from
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illegal activity to sanctioned drag racing and
began one of the most dominant runs in drag racing
history until his retirement in 1977. After stints
in 1957, 1938, and 1962 Chevrolets, Platt's next
ride was a Z11 Impala, which carried his first
Georgia Shaker moniker. Once Chevrolet pulled out
of sanctioned racing, Platt found a new home with
Ford for 1964 and remained there until he hung up
his helmet. Some of the cars he campaigned became
icons in their own right. His factory-backed and
personal machines included a 1963 Z11 Impala, 1964
Thunderbolt, 1965 Falcon, 1966 Mustang Funny Car,
1967 Fairlane 427, 1968-1/2 Cobra Jet, 1969 CJ
Mustang, 1970 427 SOHC Mustang, and 1970 Boss 429
Maverick. A 1986 NHRA Hall of Fame member, Platt's
lasting legacy on the sport can’t be denied.
Whether he was launching his Falcon with the door
open, conducting a Ford Drag Team seminar, or
posting low E.T. at the 1967 US Nationals in his
Fairlane, Platt's imprint on drag racing was all-
encompassing. His son and biggest fan, Allen
Platt, shares his dad's iconic career in, Hubert
Platt: Fast Fords of the Georgia Shaker!
  Maximum Performance Jim Schild,2017-10-10 Since
the early days or racing, Chrysler, Dodge, and
Plymouth have dominated drag strips and race
tracks. During 1955 alone, Chrysler 300s won 37
major stock car races and clinched both the NASCAR
and AAA stock car championships. Although the
impressive engine options of 1950s consistently
out-performed the competition, they were a mere
opening act for the extremes of performance that
would be unleashed throughout the 1960s--the
golden era of drag racing and factory super-
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performance cars.Maximum Performance: Super Stock
Drag Racing 1962-1969 details Chrysler's amazing
dominance in this era. Its drivers were among drag
racing's first paid professional racers, and this
book covers the complete story of Mopar drag
racing accompanied by historical imagery as well
as contemporary photos. This is the real story
behind Super Stock and Factory Experimental drag
racing as told the people who lived it!--
Publisher's description.
  Losing Alcea Helena Yolanda,2007-10 Alcea leads
a comfortable and content life. She owns a
thriving small business in Garden City, Kansas,
and is passionate about her hobbies. But her
ordinary life changes drastically when romance
enters the picture from two different directions.
Alcea meets the intriguing Conrad on a train
journey to New Mexico. Their first brief encounter
feels like supernatural intervention. Meeting
Conrad may have been destiny. Alcea also has to
deal with her feelings for Jeffe, the handsome and
mature older man she's known for ten years, who
owns a local Mexican restaurant. When their casual
friendship suddenly becomes passionate, Alcea
finds herself having to choose between the two
men. But fate's intervention may ultimately
determine Alcea's path in life-and love.
  Drag Racers Jeffrey Zuehlke,2007-09-01 Drag
racing is all about pure speed. Inside and out,
top fuel dragsters, funny cars, and other drag
racers are built to burn off the starting line and
sail across the finish line. Races take just a few
seconds, but they're packed with excitement,
danger, and intense competition. Even the smallest
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mistake can be the difference between winning and
losing. In this book you will learn how the sport
got its start on a lonely stretch of road near
Santa Barbara, California. You'll also learn about
the major classes of drag racers, how they got
their start, and the drivers who push them to
their limits.
  Drag Racing in the 1960s Doug Boyce,2021-03-15
The 1960s were a fascinating decade on the race
scene. Relive the memories today through this
wonderful new book. Drag racing has a long and
storied history. Many have said that the first
drag race happened shortly after the second car
was made. While that may or may not be true,
racing prior to World War II was mostly centered
around dry-lake activities and top-speed runs.
After the war, drag racing became organized with
the formation of the NHRA, and during the 1950s,
many tracks were built across America to
accommodate the racers. Technology in the 1950s
centered on the manufacturers updating old
flathead designs into newer overhead-valve
designs, and the horsepower race really started to
heat up. In many forms of racing, the 1960s
brought technological evolution. The decade began
with big engines in even bigger stock chassis and
ended with purpose-built race-only chassis,
fiberglass bodies, fuel injection, nitro methane,
and blowers. Quarter-mile times that were in the
13-second range in the beginning of the decade
were in the 7-second range by the end. New classes
were formed, dedicated cars were built for them,
and many racers themselves became recognized names
in the sports landscape. In Drag Racing in the
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60s: The Evolution in Race Car Technology, veteran
author Doug Boyce takes you on a ride through the
entire decade from a technological point of view
rather than a results-based one. Covered are all
the classes, including Super Stocks, Altered
Wheelbase cars (which led to Funny Cars), Top
Fuelers, Gassers, and more.
  Drag Racing Alex Monnig,2014-08-01 Though it is
a short, straight 1/4 mile race, a drag race still
manages to be entertaining! Young readers will
love learning about the big motors, fast vehicles,
talented drivers, and exciting races. This title
takes a close look at the history, the vehicles,
the events, and the stars who make drag racing
unique. Complete with informative sidebars, a
photo diagram, and much more. Aligned to Common
Core standards and correlated to state standards.
SportsZone is an imprint of Abdo Publishing, a
division of ABDO.
  Tales from a Top Fuel Dragster Shirley
Muldowney,2013-11-01 Shirley Muldowney not only
broke the gender barrier in the National Hot Rod
Association in the 1970s, but she also completely
rewrote the record books in Top Fuel Eliminator,
drag racing’s quickest and fastest category. She
was the first woman to receive a Top Fuel license
from the NHRA. Between 1977 and 1982, Muldowney
won three NHRA Top Fuel championships—the first
female ever to win a title in any professional
motorsport. She won the prestigious NHRA US
Nationals in 1982 and was recently inducted into
the International Motorsports Hall of Fame. By the
time she retired at the end of the 2003 season,
Muldowney had become one of the most recognized
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and celebrated race car drivers in history. Tales
from a Top-Fuel Dragster is an unabashed
collection of stories, anecdotes, and opinions in
Muldowney’s own unvarnished style of storytelling,
laced with her straightforward, take-no-prisoners
approach. She has spent her entire lifetime
telling it like it is, standing up to the
establishment, and refusing to do anything other
than in her own way. Politically correct? Hardly.
Readers are encouraged to strap themselves in when
she shares her many tales. It’s the whole truth
and nothing but the truth according to the
legendary Shirley Muldowney.
  Hottest Dragsters and Funny Cars Jim
Gigliotti,2007-08-01 Learn about drag racing,
funny cars, and experience what it feels like to
spend the day at a drag race--Provided by
publisher.
  We Were The Ramchargers David G.
Rockwell,2023-07-24 With over 200 new images, the
new edition of We Were the Ramchargers is perfect
for drag racing enthusiasts. This book takes
readers behind the scenes with the group of
Chrysler engineers who, from the 1950s through the
1970s, became one of the most successful and
influential drag racing teams of all time. The
only team of engineers from an automobile
manufacturer to drag race successfully, the
Ramchargers broke the most time barriers in drag
racing history and earned the most National Hot
Rod Association (NHRA) Super Stock titles during
the sport’s golden era of factory competition.
Author Dave Rockwell, a Ramcharger himself,
interviewed more than 40 team members,
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competitors, and track operators for We Were the
Ramchargers, making it the first and only book to
provide inside details on all elements of the
Ramchargers story. In addition to chronicling the
races they won and legendary cars they developed
(including the High and Mighty, 426 Hemi, and
first Funny Car), Rockwell opens corporate and
personal files to take readers behind the doors at
Chrysler (showing, among other things, how the
Ramchargers helped pioneer the platform team
concept), while revealing the personalities of the
men who made it all happen. (Second Edition, ISBN:
9781468605754, ISBN: 9781468605761, ISBN:
9781468605778, DOI: 10.4271/9781468605761)
  Match Race Mayhem Doug Boyce,2017-06-15 Drag
racing is a very regulated sport. In the history
of the NHRA, IHRA, and other sanctioning bodies,
many classes existed in an effort to make sure the
cars racing against each other are as equal as
possible. It is a noble, if not futile, pursuit.
You have two cars facing off that have very
similar statistics in terms of weight,
transmission type, fuel type, estimated
horsepower, and all other sorts of measurables.
The byproduct is that often the races that were
fair were not the races that the fans wanted to
see. During the golden age of drag racing, fans
didn't care as much about class racing as much as
they wanted to see scores settled, rivalries
battled, and interesting match-ups. There were the
manufacturer rivalries, Ford versus Chevy, Chevy
versus Mopar, Mopar versus Ford, as well as
numerous driver rivalries. Match races were also a
great way to feature wildly popular cars that no
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longer had a class in which to compete, yet the
fans still wanted to see them. So popular and
intense were these races that many track promoters
didn't bother to promote class racing at all.
Instead, they used the match races as headliners,
similar to the marquee at your local arena or a
billboard in Las Vegas, all resulting in putting
more fans in the stands. And the drivers loved it
too. Although the prize money for national events
was fairly average for the day, the extra
appearance fees and prize money to lure the most
popular match racers to events increased the
driver's take exponentially. Many of the most
popular pro drivers quit class racing altogether
just to go match racing. Veteran drag race author
Doug Boyce tells the tale of the history of match
racing through the cars, the drivers, the events,
the classes, the rivalries, and everything else
that was fun about match racing during the golden
era. It's all here, complemented by wonderful
vintage photography provided by fans and
professionals in attendance. If you are a fan of
any class of drag racing, from any era, Match Race
Mayhem is a fun addition to your racing library.
p.p1 {margin: 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px 0.0px; font:
12.0px Arial}
  Tales from the Drag Strip Don Garlits,2013-06-01
Since the moment that young men began modifying
and personalizing their automobiles back in the
1940s and ’50s, “Big Daddy” Don Garlits was
squarely in the thick of this intoxicating
pursuit. Tales from the Drag Strip with “Big
Daddy” Don Garlits is a first-person account of
the many memorable experiences this drag racing
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icon has lived through in his half-century of
nitromethane-fueled exploits. The many races,
racers, race fans, and race tracks that have
touched his colorful career are recounted as only
Big Daddy can, painting a vivid picture of his
life at speed and the triumphs and tragedies that
came along the way. Insightful, ironic, humorous,
and touching—but all true—Big Daddy’s remembrances
are the next best thing to reliving the glory days
of America’s quickest and fastest motorsports
through the eyes of an American institution.
  Snake Vs. Mongoose: How a Rivalry Changed Drag
Racing Forever Tom Madigan,
  Lost Drag Strips II Scotty Gosson,2016-04-15
Fresh on the heels of the best-selling book Lost
Drag Strips comes a new look at other long-lost
and forgotten drag racing facilities from the
1950s, 1960s, and 1970s. In the first volume, the
author examined the birth of drag racing and its
subsequent popularity that invaded every city and
community across America. Unfortunately, after the
initial explosion of popularity, it waned, and
various drag strips closed for a myriad of
reasons. Financial pressure for the real estate
they occupied, suburban sprawl, and waning
participation were all reasons for the change in
fortunes for the small, and even not-so-small,
racetracks. The first volume was great, but
readers demanded more! Lost Drag Strips II picks
up where the first volume left off, covering even
more tracks with archival photos of racing in the
tracks' heyday, the cars that ran there, and
coverage of the tracks as they exist today. This
volume also includes some of the tracks that
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survived, those that fought off the economic
demons and the urban sprawl and continue to run
today. Tracks in this volume include: Fort
Wainwright/Racing Lions Motorsports Park, Avenue G
Drag Strip, Fremont/Baylands Drag Strip, San
Fernando Drag Strip, Fontana Drag City, Inyokern
Drag Strip, Kahuku Air Strip, Las Vegas Speedrome,
Continental Divide Raceways, SRCA Drag Strip,
Southwest Raceway, Willow Run Raceway, Minnesota
Dragways, KCTA Drag Strip, Detroit Dragway,
Niagara Airport Dragstrip, New York National
Speedway, York US 30 Drag-O-Way, South Mountain
Raceway, La Place Dragway, Yellow River Drag
Strip, Thunderbolt Dragway, and more.
  John Force Erik Arneson,2009
  Drag Racing 101 - From Building Your First Race
Car to Securing Sponsors Ike Heckler Jr,2010-01-07
Everything you wanted to know about the exciting
world of drag racing !! The NHRA, NMCA, PINKS ALL
OUT, building your race car, rule books, race
classes, tow vehicles, trailers, components of a
run, heads-up racing, index racing, bracket
racing. Plus funding your operation, securing
sponsorship, and getting magazine and TV coverage
!! The author also takes you on a visual journey
showing the various builds of his '67 Pontiac
LeMans with assembly pictures that show with time
slips how the car evolved from 16 secs in 1994 to
a 14 sec bracket car in 2005 all the way to a 10
sec all-out race car in 2009 !! This 88 page book
has over 85 color assembly pictures of: engines,
fuel system, exhaust, rollbar, seats, and
suspension, we also include sponsor artwork
getting applied and some other fun pictures. If
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you are building a drag race car, these pictures
will save you hours of aggravation and prevent
many $$$$ of re-work or the wrong parts.For those
of you interested in reading how Ike put together
his race car, made improvements and has maintained
his team, this will be a good read.....David
Harris - SPEED TV
  Drag Racing's Warren "The Professor" Johnson
Kelly Wade,2021-04-15 Go behind the scenes for a
look at Warren Johnson's path to becoming The
Professor of Pro Stock. This new book illuminates
the life and career of one of the most prolific
engine builders and racers ever to compete in the
ultra-competitive Pro Stock category, drag
racing's most technologically advanced class.
Warren Johnson navigated the world of factory hot
rods for more than 45 years, devoting himself to
full-time racing in 1975 and relentlessly pursuing
horsepower and victory from the driver's seat and
the engine room. Johnson's devotion to research
and development opened the door to a long-standing
relationship with Oldsmobile and GM Performance,
beginning with the birth of the Drag Racing
Competition Engine (DRCE) that is still used by
every competitive team in the class. He excelled
when it came to outthinking the competition and
was outspoken on matters that he deemed vital.
Johnson embraced thinking outside the box and
pushed boundaries to affect change in terms of
both safety and the advancement of the class, but
he also knew when it was appropriate and necessary
to put on a good show for the fans. Through his
tireless efforts and with the support of a small
crew that included his wife, Arlene, and son,
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Kurt, Johnson claimed two IHRA championships and
six NHRA world titles, along with an astounding 97
national event wins that placed him in the
position of being the most-winning driver of all
time in the Pro Stock category. This book,
complete with photos from the family archive and
striking professional images of Johnson's many
race cars, dives into it all, beginning with his
childhood and early days of match racing when he
developed the stern frugality and fierce
resourcefulness that was the foundation of a
tremendously successful, though sometimes
controversial, career.
  High Performance Robert C. Post,2001 Providing a
firsthand history of the sport, this book takes a
detailed look at all aspects of drag racing: the
sport, the business, and tracks the innovations
that permitted racers to disprove the laws of
physics. 147 halftones.

Decoding Door Slam Drag Racing: Revealing the
Captivating Potential of Verbal Expression

In a period characterized by interconnectedness
and an insatiable thirst for knowledge, the
captivating potential of verbal expression has
emerged as a formidable force. Its capability to
evoke sentiments, stimulate introspection, and
incite profound transformations is genuinely awe-
inspiring. Within the pages of "Door Slam Drag
Racing," a mesmerizing literary creation penned by
a celebrated wordsmith, readers attempt an
enlightening odyssey, unraveling the intricate
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significance of language and its enduring effect
on our lives. In this appraisal, we shall explore
the book is central themes, evaluate its
distinctive writing style, and gauge its pervasive
influence on the hearts and minds of its
readership.
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